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Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

From: Jim Hollon [jim@jhcon.net]

Sent: Monday, June 23, 2008 9:20 AM

To: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

Cc: David Hertel; Justin Findley: Jackey Williams

Subject: RE: Turner B #127 flow line leak 20 17s 31e Update Request 2RP-128 

Ms. Bonham,
I apologize for my delayed response, I have been working down around Mentone TX, and 

communications are almost non-existent. At the Turner B #127 leak site I have been able to get samples from 20’ 
bgs, as deep as we could safely get with a backhoe, and the chloride level was lower, however, the TPH was 
higher. Due to the soft sand at the site it is going to be very difficult to get a drilling rig into the site. We are going 
to try and use an excavator to collect the deeper samples but as you know, heavy equipment in New Mexico is 
backlogged and nobody wants to break loose for a small 1-2 day job. I have been trying to locate an extendable 
excavator that I can lease to get out there, but they are few and far between. If one does not turn up pretty quick,
I will go ahead and get on the schedule with somebody. Thank you for your patience.

Jim Hollon

From: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD [mailto:Sherry.Bonham@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 12:02 PM 
To: Jim Hollon
Subject: Turner B #127 flow line leak 20 17s 31e Update Request 2RP-128

Could you please provide an update to actions at the above mentioned site? Thanks!

Sherry Bonham 
NMOCD District II 
1301 West Grand Avenue 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575.748.1283.ext 109

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient 

(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure 
or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public 

Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this 

message. -- This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System.

This inbound email has been scanned by the MessageLabs Email Security System.

Jim

6/23/2008



Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

From: Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 11:02 AM

To: Jim Hollon

Subject: Turner B #127 flow line leak 20 17s 31 e Update Request 2RP-128 

Jim,

Could you please provide an update to actions at the above mentioned site? Thanks!

Sherry Bonham 
NMOCD District II 
1301 West Grand Avenue 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575.748.1283.ext 109

6/16/2008



Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD

From:

Sent:

To:

Bonham, Sherry, EMNRD 

Wednesday, March 26, 2008 2:32 PM 

Jim Hollon

Subject: 2RP-128 Turner B 127 Flowline (nearest facility Turner B 41 (P/A)

Attachments: 2RP-128.doc

Jim

Per our phone conversation on March 24, 2008, please find attached the letter denying the remediation of 
excavated soils on site. The letter has been sent to Merit Energy Company as well.

If I can be of assistance or should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,
Sherry Bonham 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W Grand Avenue 
Artesia, NM 88210 
575.748.1283 extension 109 
sherry. bonham@state.nm, us

3/26/2008


